
THE  PATRIARCHATE’S  WEBSITE
EXTENDS  WISHES  ON  THE
OCCASION OF CHRISTMAS AND THE
NEW YEAR 2016
The  contributors  to  the  Patriarchate’s  official  website,
online radio and TV channel would like to extend warm thanks
to their readers, listeners and viewers for following the
Patriarchate’s news by means of their electronic media. To
them,  on  the  twelve  great  feasts  of  the  Dodekaorton,  His
Beatitude  Theophilos,  Patriarch  of  Jerusalem,  and  the
Hagiotaphite Brotherhood extend wishes for peaceful and joyous
Christmas, enlightened Theophany and a blessed New Year near
the Lord Incarnate, with creativity, fruitfulness and health
and all the celestial gifts and blessings.
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